
Beaconhill Community Primary School
Langdale Drive
Cramlington
Northumberland
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Tel: 01670 714864
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Headteacher: Mr Joel Routledge B.Ed NPQH

Monday 6th November
Dear Parents/Carers,

As you will know, children in Year Six across the country take part in statutory
assessments in English andMaths inMay each year. The content of these assessments is
based on all of the Key Stage Two curriculum. Staff in Year Six work hard to ensure that
children are well-prepared for these assessments by working on practise papers each
term but also by looking at SATs style questions regularly. We also endeavour to strike a
balance between recognising the importance of doing our best but without putting
pressure on the children. We have invested in a series of apps including TTRS, Emile and
Lexia as well as SATs style workbooks to ensure that homework is well-structured and
purposeful.

To ensure that all of our children do their best, we will be hosting a Key Stage Two SATs
Workshop for parents and carers. Your help at home is hugely important. This session is
designed to provide you with the opportunity to see what the assessments look like and
how you can help at home. Miss Dobson and Mrs Cragg will deliver the session in school.
Please place a tick next to the session that you wish to attend and return the form to
school. Please note, you only need to select one of the sessions as we will deliver the same
content twice. We appreciate your ongoing support.

Many thanks,
Mr Routledge

__________________________________________________________________________________

Name of child: _____________________

I/we would like to attend the following session:

Monday 20th November at 09:00 ________

Thursday 23rd November at 17:00 ________


